
 

 
 
 
 

Notice of Construction & 
Intersection Closure 

 
 
Dear Resident:  
 
E Construction Ltd. will be required to shut down the intersection of Bussieres Drive and 
Eglert Drive to install the water main and sanitary sewer. The entire intersection will be 
closed to traffic as of September 13, 2016. 
 
Please check with your bus company (if applicable) to see where the new bus stops will 
be located.  
 
For traffic routes, please follow the posted detours.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience or hardship this project may cause you.  We ask 
for your support and understanding during the revitalization of your neighborhood. 
 
If you have any concerns during construction, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Construction Help Desk at 780-793-1054. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
E Construction Ltd. 
Fort McMurray Division 
 


